
This week has been so 
much fun! We have been 

learning about 
community helpers. We 

made firetrucks and 
garbage trucks out of 

shapes. We talked about 
our five senses this week 
using apples. We know 

that we can taste, smell, 
see, touch and even hear 
apples when we bite into 

them. Fall break starts 
tomorrow (Friday the 8th) 

and we will return to 
school on October the 

18th. I hope that everyone 
has a wonderful and safe 

fall break and we can’t 
wait to see everyone 

back!

The main book that 
we focused on this 

week was Big 
Pumkpin. The 

children loved it! At 
the end of the story 

the witch, ghost, 
vampire, mummy and 

bat make pumpkin 
pie. So we made 

pumpkin pies in a cup 
and most of us loved 

it!
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